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Warm Regards 

Emma, Becky & Kat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair - Saturday 25th June 12pm - 4pm 

Plans are now underway for our summer fair. In preparation we are asking for your support in 

a few areas (more detail below).  

We are looking for donations for some our stalls. 

Tombola – any unused toiletries, games, toys, accessories, 

sweets/chocolate etc….  

Cakes and buns.  If you would be happy to make a donation of 

bought or homemade cakes/ buns for the fair please contact us on 

the email below so we can add your name to the list. We will then 

contact you nearer the time to confirm. 

Company Donations 

We intend to hold a raffle at the fair with tickets sold in advance/on 

the day. We are in the process of liaising with a number of local 

companies to see what prizes they can support in donating. To reach 

as many companies as possible we would love to know if the 

companies you work for (or indeed your own companies) would like 

to support the school through a donation no matter how big or small. 

If you think your company could support please contact us via email 

or phone to discuss. We have a more formal letter which we can 

provide your company if required. 

 

 

Can you help us? 

As always we cannot make this happen without your help. 

We are looking for volunteers to help out on the stalls.  

If you could spare 30 minutes to an hour on the day it would be 

fantastic.  

Every morning until the fair we will have a volunteer’s board at 

reception. You can put your name down here or feel free to get in 

touch with us.   

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
Warm regards  
 

Emma, Becky and Kat 

 

Get in touch 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or have any questions, 

please get in touch. 

Email:  jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text:  Emma Lee  

    Becky Harker 07771896762 

Follow us on Twitter:  @jca_pta 
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